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Our Ref: CW/CH 
 
Wednesday 20th September 2023 
 

Would you like ideas to motivate your children? 
Would you like advice and support with routines, behaviour or online safety? 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are really excited to be able to share with you a bespoke opportunity that has become available.  
 
As a school, we work closely with the Inclusion Support Team within Sandwell and regularly seek their expertise, advice, guidance 
and support on a range of areas across school life. Inclusion Support works across Sandwell to improve the education, learning, 
development, mental health and wellbeing of all children and young people. It is a multi-disciplinary service that provides 
assessment and intervention, specialist teaching, advice, consultation, information and support for parents, carers, schools and 
other educational settings regarding children and young people who have a wide range of needs.  
 
Due to our close working relationship, we have been able to secure some direct support to Parents/Carers from one of the team, 
Lisa Nicholls. Starting on Tuesday 26th September 2023, Lisa will be delivering a bespoke support package to a group of parents in 
school between 9am and 11am. This will then continue each Tuesday for 6 weeks; ending on Tuesday 14th November 2023.  
 
These sessions will allow you the opportunity to explore further and develop your own understanding of strategies that may help 
you within the home environment. You will be able to confidentially ask for support and guidance and hopefully will be able to offer 
support and guidance to other Temple Meadow families. 
 
Lisa is really excited to be working with us again and we do hope that some of you will take up this opportunity to further develop 
your own skills, gain understanding of a tool box for parenting. It may help you to reflect upon your own emotional mindset when 
interacting with your children and help you through the tricky patches we all experience when parenting. It should provide lots of 
ideas and inspiration for how to motivate and reward children whilst also setting clear and manageable boundaries. It may help you 
with further knowledge and understanding of how to keep your children safe online as technology can move at a quicker pace than 
we can manage. It may support you with changing family dynamics, new additions, separation, sibling rivalry and just encourage 
parents to work together on a joined-up approach.  
 
The only requirement that we ask is that you can commit to the 7 weeks of support sessions. It will be conducted in a friendly, calm 
and relaxed atmosphere with refreshments available. The first session is simply a meet and greet; an opportunity to find out more, 
meet Lisa and other families and feel more relaxed as you begin the 6 weeks of support. Please note, this is a repeat of the support 
programme offered September 2023.   
 
If you are interested in participating in this programme, please complete the below reply slip and return to the School Office by 
Monday 25th September 2023.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Dale  
Deputy Headteacher  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ----------------------------------------- 
I can confirm my interest in receiving the support package from Lisa Nicholls starting on Tuesday 26th September 2023 for 7 
weeks ending on Tuesday 14th November 2023. 
 
Child’s name: _____________________________________ Child’s class: __________________________ 
 
Parent’s name: ____________________________________ Signature: ____________________________  


